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The UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO FACULTY OF LAW REVIEW (“LAW REVIEW”) is now accepting 
submissions for Volume 77(2). Submissions are due by 11:59 p.m. on January 11, 2019. Please click 
here for a link to the submissions page. 

The LAW REVIEW is one of  the oldest student legal journals in Canada, accepting submissions from 
eligible students worldwide. The journal strives to advance legal scholarship by publishing the work 
of  students from law schools in Canada and abroad, with an eye toward topics of  interest to 
Canadian readers – practitioners and academics alike. 

The LAW REVIEW publishes articles on a wide array of  law-related topics and does not have a 
particular thematic focus. Any well-considered analysis relating to legal thought is welcome. The 
journal welcomes the submission of  articles, case comments, book reviews, notes, and letters.  

Before submitting, please remove all identifying information (your name, university, etc.) from your 
paper. All submissions must comply with all Submission Requirements to be considered for 
publication. If  you have any questions about our submissions requirements or the review process, 
please email Aya Schechner, Director of  Submissions at submissions.lawreview@utoronto.ca.   
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